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AIA Bulk Emails  

The AIA will be sending out the AIAetc. newsletter one 
to two times a month, depending on the information 
that is available. In the near future, the AIAetc. 
newsletter will also be posted on the AIA website under 
"Member Schools" and "Newsletter".  

These emails are sent out in bulk form so if you are not 
receiving them please contact Lorie Tranter at 
ltranter@aiaonline.org or Michele Staples at 
mstaples@aiaonline.org.  

AIA365.com  

The AIA has released an exciting new interactive 
AIA365.com web page.  

Go to www.aia365.com to view the new site! 

2A Executive Board Nominees Needed  

   
The AIA Executive Board is seeking nominations for the 
AIA Executive Board 2A Conference Representative. 
Based on the AIA Operations and Policy Handbook, 
nominations will be accepted for the seat vacated by 
Mr. Ernie Molina when he accepted a position as the 
Principal of Tolleson High School.    

 Important Dates  

2011-12 Executive 
Board Meetings   

   

September 13, 2011 

 (Tues. - AIAAA Prescott)  

October 17, 2011  

November 21, 2011  

December 19, 2011  
January 17, 2012 (Tues.)  
February 21. 2012 (Tues.) 
March 19, 2012 
April 16, 2012 
May 21, 2012 
------------------- -------  

A.D. Workshop Dates  
    
 September 11, 2011  
(AIAAA/Prescott)  
    
October 5, 2011  
(AIA Office)  
   
----------------------------  
  
Fiscal In -Service Dates    
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The 2A schools are requested to submit completed 
nominations to the AIA office to the attention of Ms. 
Jewel Waddy via email (jwaddy@aiaonline.org) or via 
facsimile (602.385.3779) 
no later than September 6, 2011. 
  
Click on the link below to view more details about this 
nomination process: 
  
2A Executive Board Seat Solicit for Nominations 
(Information link can be found on the main page under 
"AIA Today" and the scroll bar at the upper right corner 
of the main page) 
  

AIA Passes  

The AIA passes have been mailed out this week to those 
schools and districts who have completed all of the 
necessary steps listed below. The remainder of passes will 
be distributed to the schools and districts as they complete 
the necessary member school information and is received 
with approximately a one week turnaround time.  
  
We appreciate everyone's patience in regards to  receiving 
the AIA passes this year as the delivery was delayed due to 
the AIA Executive Board action that was taken on August 
15th and the printing manufacturer.  
  
If you have any questions please contact Robyn Bingham at 
rmbingham@aiaonline.org.  
  
--------------------------------------------------------------- 
Beginning this year, the AIA passes will be a plastic card and 
each card will be imprinted with the name of the person it 
will be issued to and the school name.  In the 2012-2013 
school year, a picture of each person submitted will be 
placed on the passes as well.  
  
 The process this year to receive your passes has two steps:  

 Member School Passes: 

September 12, 2011 
(AIAAA/Prescott)  
  
September 21, 2011 
(AIA Office)  
  
September 22, 2011 
(Amphi HS - TUCSON) 
  
September 27, 2011 
(WEBINARS)  
  
September 28, 2011 
(AIA Office)  
  
----------------------------  
  

AIA 
Conference  Presidents 
/ Region Chairs / 
Committee Chairs  
Mandatory  In -Service 
Workshops  
  
September 8, 2011  
(AIA Office/Webinar)  
  
September 29, 2011 
(AIA Office/Webinar)  
  
  
----------------------------  

Pursuing Victory with 
Honor Seminars  
  
----------------------------  

 2011  AIA Holidays  
  
  

(AIA Office)  
  
November 29, 2011 at 
9am  
(AIA Office)  
April 22, 2011  

Good Friday  

  

May 30, 2011  

Memorial Day 

  

July 4, 2011  

Independence Day  
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First, each school must update their school directory profile 
and contacts on the AIA Website: 

 Update your school and staff information on the AIA 
website by logging into the system.   

 Click on "Contacts".   
 Make sure your administrators, staff and coaches are 

up to date.  
 Make sure your school information (phone numbers, 

etc.) is correct.   

  
Second, each school will need to enter the names of each 
person receiving a pass onto the AIA Website using the 
following steps: 
 
1. Login to your school page 
2. Click on "Contacts" 
3. Then click "AIA Passes" 
4. Enter the first and last name and their position 
5. Once completed, press "Submit" 

o You may only submit one time for the 
current school year.  This means that a name 
must be entered for each pass at this time.  
You cannot go back and have a new pass 
issued.  Please remember the passes are non-
transferrable.  If a person that was issued a 
pass leaves the school during the year you 
will need AIA Executive Board Approval to 
have a new pass issued.  

When both of the above steps are completed you must send 
Robyn Bingham an email at 
rmbingham@aiaonline.org identifying who you are and what 
school you are from, stating that you have completed your 
directory information updates for 2011-12 and entered all of 
your pass names.  She must receive an email - phone calls 
will not be accepted for clearance of AIA Passes.  If you have 
previously sent an email stating you were finished with your 
changes, you must complete the second step and then email 
her. 
  
  
   

  

September 5,2011 

Labor Day 

  

November 11, 2011 

Veterans Day 

  

November 24, 2011 

Thanksgiving 

  

December 25, 2011 

Christmas Day 
  

  

 

Phoenix Coyotes 
Tickets 
  
Click here to 
access discounted 
tickets for AIA member 
schools 

Sponsor Links  
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Once your profile information and pass information has been 
verified by Robyn then you will receive a reply to your email 
that you have been cleared.  Your passes will then be printed 
and mailed to you from the AIA Office.   
 
Please Note: 
  
 The amount of passes each school and district receives are 
issued according to AIA Bylaws Article 14. These passes are 
to be utilized with names of pass holders.Member schools 
will also be allotted (2) Scout Passes in addition to the 
amount given per Article 14. Associate Member schools will 
be allotted the same number of passes as the 1A Conference 
which is (15) passes. 
 
The allotted passes will be sent to the Athletic Director and 
Superintendent at each school.  For multi-schools with 
District Offices, the passes will be mailed directly to the 
District Athletic Director if they have one, if not then they will 
be sent to the Superintendent. 
 
A school ID will need to be shown when using a scouting 
pass.  Photo ID is required to use the AIA passes. 
  

 District Office Passes: 

First, each District must update their District profile and 
contacts with Robyn Bingham at 
rmbingham@aiaonline.org and notify her of any changes that 
you may have. 
  
Second, each District will need to send Robyn a list of the 
name and position of each person that is to receive a pass.  
This list must be sent before passes can be mailed to you. 

o You may only submit one time for the 
current school year.  This means that all 
names must be submitted for each pass at 
this time.  You cannot go back and have a 
new pass issued.  Please remember the 
passes are non-transferrable.  If a person that 
was issued a pass leaves the school during 
the year you will need AIA Executive 
Board Approval to have a new pass issued.  
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